
From: Arellano, Joey
To: Press
Subject: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: State Representative Kevin Chambliss Stands in Support of Women’s Right to Choose
Date: Friday, September 24, 2021 8:55:50 AM

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
September 23, 2021
CONTACT
Diego Lazcano
Office of State Representative Kevin Chambliss
Diego.Lazcano@myfloridahouse.gov
305-256-6300

State Representative Kevin Chambliss Stands in Support of
Women’s Right to Choose

 
Miami, FL – In response to the first Texas-style abortion bill that was filed earlier this
week in the Florida House (HB 167), State Representative Kevin Chambliss (D-
Homestead) stated that:
 
“I am proud to stand with my female colleagues as they fight for their right to make their
own decisions about their body. It is my sincere belief that a woman is inevitably sovereign
over her own body and any infringement on her sovereignty, especially by the government,
goes against the basic principles that this country was founded upon. Whether or not I
agree with her decision or not, is irrelevant. Ultimately, it should be her decision as it is her
body, therefore her choice. Therefore, I will continue to stand with my sisters, mothers,
aunties, colleagues, and friends and say no to any legislation that tries to take away her
ability to choose what is best for her body.”
 
Representative Chambliss stands with others in the House Democratic Caucus in
support of not only the women in Florida, but all women in our country.
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